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Vehicle for John
Deputy Prime Minister
visit (Solomon Islands)

SOLOMON ISLANDS UPDATE
A VEHICLE, A BUSINESS & 
AN OPPORTUNE VISIT
John has begun to raise funds for a vehicle which
is a real need for him and his family and the
mission work on Malaita. We have invested $2000
from the money given by the church family
towards this and John is now buying and selling
Kava to generate funds. 
If you are keen to specifically donate to this
project, please let us know. 

Also, the MP for East Malaita ( for the past 14 yrs)
stopped as he passed the Redemption Centre
earlier this year and spoke with John, asking
what he was doing and saying how impressed he
was by the building. He invited John to
parliament ( turns out he is Deputy Prime
Minister) and asked John to share the whole
story of how it all began. John was able to give
testify of how God, through the RSE Program,
connected him to brothers and sisters in Christ in
NZ who have supported his heart for reaching the
people of the Solomon Islands with the Gospel 
 (spiritually and practically). 

The minister just kept saying "That's amazing,
that's amazing!". He then went on to tell John he
would authorise funds for the remaining work at
the centre ( toilet block, water tank etc). 
John said the MP is a local man who is honest
and humble. Let's be praying into this as things
are really moving over there, praise God!


